
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

RGS/60/2022-23 
  11.08.2022 

 

                                  Holiday Information 

                                 (Daycare)                             
 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

The school will remain closed from  Friday (12th August) and Monday (15th 

August) on account of  RakshaBandhan and Independence Day respectively.  

 

 

 

Warm Regards  

Team RGS 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


